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Chris O'Brien

From: Nicholas Smith <smithpavlow@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 7:48 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Testimony in support for H7255

We strongly support passing House Bill 7255 to safeguard this critical ACA health insurance
benefit, no copay birth control, and protect it in our state law. Preventive reproductive care —
including birth control — is basic health care and everyone needs access to the contraceptive
method that is right for their life. This is not just a health issue, it’s an economic issue. Thank you
for your time and consideration.

Susan Pavlow and Nicholas Smith
427 Mautucket Rd

Wakefield (South Kingstown)
02879
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